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Welcome Home!  
It’s finally here! Months of anticipation and preparation are finally 

paying off and summer has arrived! We’re so excited to welcome 

y’all back. Whether you are a new or returning Summer Citizen, 

we’re excited to see you and make this the best summer yet! 

When you get to Logan, get settled in your apartment, and then 

come check in at the Eccles Conference Center. (See page 2 of 

this newsletter for details.) 

There will be a silent auction at 1 pm on May 29, in the Taggart 

Student Center Ballroom before our Opening Orientation. Come 

bid for some fun donations from local merchants! Then, we will 

have our Opening Orientation at 2 pm, followed by a merchant fair 

at 3 pm in the student lounges where you can learn about      

products and services Logan has to offer. 

We wish you safe travels as you make your way to Logan for a   
fun-filled summer! 

“I was able to pursue my 

personal interests and 

expand my knowledge. 

New friends, wonderful 

bikes, and great food 

rounded out my summer.” 

~Summer Citizen 



Welcome to Logan! We’re excited to see all our friends and to see some new faces, too! 

Check-in begins Monday, May 21st. Settle into your apartment and then come 

see us in the Eccles Conference Center. The Summer Citizens office is open 

Monday - Friday from 8 - 5, and is located in the basement of the Eccles       

Conference Center (pictured below). See the map on page 7 of your program 

book if you need help finding us. 

Park in the Big Blue Terrace located on 700 North. See the USU map on page 7 

in the 2018 program book. It’s identified as parking lot #7. 

Important! 
If you were part of the program in 2015 or later, bring your ID 

card, and we will reactivate it.  A replacement card is $15. If this 

is your first year as a Summer Citizen, we will help you get an 

ID card when you check in. 

When you come to check in, you will receive a welcome packet, a coupon book, 

a T-shirt if you registered online, and other important community and program 

information.  



 

Check-In Begins! 
Monday, May 21 

Summer Citizens Office hours  
Monday-Friday 8 am to 5 pm 

 

Silent Auction: 
Tuesday, May 29 at 1:00 pm 

Taggart Student Center Ballroom 
 

Welcome & Orientation:  
Tuesday, May 29 at 2:00 pm 

Taggart Student Center Ballroom 
 

Merchant Fair: 
Tuesday, May 29 at 3:00 pm 

Student Lounges TSC 
 

Imperial Glee Club  
Performance: 

Wednesday, June 13 from     
6:30-8:30 pm 

Eccles Conference Center 
(FREE to Registered Summer 
Citizens! ID Card Required) 

 

Midsummer Update 
and Merchant Fair: 

Thursday, July 5 at 2:00 pm 
 

End of Summer     
Closing Social: 

Thursday, August 2 at 12 pm   

FREE for Registered Summer    
Citizens, RSVP required 

Utah State University hired a new basketball coach this 

past March: Craig Smith. The Aggie basketball team 

hopes to bring back the “Spectrum Magic” that has 

made their fan section famous. 

Craig Smith has promised to “work [his] hands to the 

bone to get [the] program back where it belongs.” 

Craig Smith is from Minnesota and has been involved 

with college basketball for 22 years! He has worked at     

Colorado State, Nebraska, Mayville State, and most   

recently, the University of South Dakota. 

He exhibits a love for the game and is already meeting 

one-on-one with the players and initializing his coaching 

staff. 

We’re excited to see what Coach Smith will bring to the 

Spectrum and to Aggie basketball! 



Bruce Petrarca began photography when he 

was in junior high school. Over the years, he 

has enjoyed photography and videography 

both on the surface and underwater. His work 

can be seen on petrarcas.com. Ranging from 

printing black and white photos in his dorm 

room to editing electronic images, he has kept 

abreast of the changes in photography. He 

combines a technical education with hands-on 

experience. He brings fun and humor to    

teaching technical subjects. His work           

experience ranges from being an engineer in 

the computer and aerospace industries to    

various entrepreneurial ventures.                                        

He will teach one class this summer:       

iPhone Photography 

Ray Yost is a certified USPTA tennis            

professional with an Elite 1 ranking. He      

graduated with a BA degree in sociology from 

Colorado College and played in the number 

one singles and doubles positions on the tennis 

team. He has taught at several camps and   

resorts throughout the United States, and has 

owned and operated numerous tennis clubs in 

New York, Pennsylvania, and Ohio. He was 

head men’s and women’s tennis coach and  

assistant athletic director at NCAAD II         

Mercyhurst University in Erie, PA for 18 years. 

He has also been a tournament director for 

over 500 USTA/ITA events and professional    

exhibitions. He currently lives with his wife in 

Sun City Grand, Arizona. He will teach         

advanced/intermediate and beginning     

tennis lessons during the month of July. 





1. The LDS temple in Salt Lake City took 40 years to complete! 

2. The Great Salt Lake is bigger than Rhode Island and salty enough for most people 

to float without any effort. 

3. Utah’s state symbol is the beehive. 

4. Utah is the only state capital made up of three words and each word has four letters. 

5. Utah has the highest literacy rate in the nation. 

6. Utah’s official state cooking vessel is the Dutch oven. 

7. The seagull is the official state bird because these birds saved pioneer crops from               

swarms of locusts in 1847. 

IMPORTANT - TALENT SHOW!! 

Click on this link to perform in the Summer Citizens Talent Show. 

 

The talent show will be during the End of Summer Luncheon, August 2nd at noon. 

https://summercitizens.usu.edu/TalentShow.cfm

